UNIVERSITY COUNCIL
University of the Philippines
Diliman, Quezon City

MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-ECA 19-479a

TO : All concesned

FROM : Prof./Evangeline C. Amor, PhD
Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs and
Chair, UC Committee on Student Admissions, Progress and Graduation (CSAPG)

SUBJECT : Rescindment of Memorandum No. OVCAA-ECA 19-479

DATE : 13 November 2019

This notice serves to inform all concerned of the rescindment of Memorandum No. OVCAA-ECA 19-479
released on 6 November 2019, pending further evaluation by the University Council Committee on
Academic Policies and Programs (CAPP).

Thank you very much.
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